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CHINA EVIDENCE_NEW

12/29/08

010 ZhongHua ZiHai P73

055 ZhongHua ZiHai P688

057 ZhongHua ZiHai P688

059 ZhongHua ZiHai P694

060 ZhongHua ZiHai P699

061 ZhongHua ZiHai P700

068 ZhongHua ZiHai P443

109 ZhongHua ZiHai P545

113 ZhongHua ZiHai P561

114 ZhongHua ZiHai P562

117 ZhongHua ZiHai P576

121 ZhongHua ZiHai P957

123 ZhongHua ZiHai P492

125 ZhongHua ZiHai P718

126 ZhongHua ZiHai P721

128 ZhongHua ZiHai P728

129 XianDai HanYu CiDian P934

156 ZhongHua ZiHai P1317

157 ZhongHua ZiHai P1321

158 ZhongHua ZiHai P1324

159 ZhongHua ZiHai P1327

177 ZhongHua ZiHai P283

187 ZhongHua ZiHai P1451

188 ZhongHua ZiHai P1455

190 ZhongHua ZiHai P1466

194 Y
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196 ZhongHua ZiHai P1366

204 Y

209 ZhongHua ZiHai P1513

217 XianDai HanYu CiDian P567

219 ZhongHua ZiHai P1524

218 XianDai HanYu CiDian P242

221 ZhongHua ZiHai P1531

222 ZhongHua ZiHai P1535

224 ZhongHua ZiHai P1536

223 ZhongHua ZiHai P1538

231 CiHai P1606

232 ZhongHua ZiHai P1624

233 ZhongHua ZiHai P1625

235 ZhongHua ZiHai P1650

237 ZhongHua ZiHai P1661

241 ZhongHua ZiHai P1702

242 ZhongHua ZiHai P1712

243 ZhongHua ZiHai P1716

247 ZhongHua ZiHai P1679

253 XianDai HanYu CiDian P992
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China Evidence for UNC
NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

010

G_GFHZB00

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 346E㑮.

013

G_GFHZB00

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 2040A𠐊.

052

G_GFHZB00

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 36DD
㛝.

053

G_GFHZB00

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 3710㜐.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

054

G_GFHZB00

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 5A88
媈.

055

G_GFHZB00

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 5B26
嬦.

056

G_GFHZB00

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 
217EB𡟫.

057

G_GFHZB00

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 5A61
婡.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

059

G_GFHZB00

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 5B07
嬇.

060

G_GFHZB01

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 5B46
孆.

061

G_GFHZB01

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 5B44
孄.

067

G_IDC225

This character have 
been used for Place 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

068

G_GFHZB01

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 5DB9
嶹.

090

G_GFHZB01

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 26805𦠅.

109

G_GFHZB01

This character have 
been used for Place 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 6F63
潣.

113

G_GFHZB01

This character have 
been used for Place 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 6FAC
澬.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

114

G_GFHZB01

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 3D86㶆.

117

G_GFHZB01

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 704D灍.

120

G_GFHZB01

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 7227
爧.

121

G_GFHZB01

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 7203
爃.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

122

G_GFHZB02

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 246F1𤛱.

123

G_GFHZB02

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 3E7D㹽.

125

G_GFHZB02

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 73FC
珼.

126

G_GFHZB02

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 74BE
璾.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

127

G_GFHZB02

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 
24A42𤩂.

128

G_GFHZB02

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 74BC
璼.

129

G_GFHZB02

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 748A
璊.

142

G_GFHZB02

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 
258B6𥢶.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

156

G_GFHZB02

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 7D4D
絍.

157

G_GFHZB02

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 7D8B
綋.

158

G_GFHZB03

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 7DA1
綡.

159

G_GFHZB03

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 7DDF
緟.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

160

G_GFHZB03

This character have 
been used for 
Surname（Liao4） in 
the ID system of the 
Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 261B2𦆲.

173

G_GFHZB03

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 4585
䖅.

177

G_GFHZB03

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 4564䕤.

187

G_GFHZB03

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 8A28
訨.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

188

G_GFHZB03

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 8A4A
詊.

189

G_GFHZB03

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 8B42
譂.

190

G_GFHZB03

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 8AB4
誴.

191

G_GFHZB03

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 4716䜖.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

194

G_IDC606

This character have 
been used for Place 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 4850
䡐.

195

G_GFHZB04

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 4869䡩.

196

G_GFHZB04

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 4875
䡵.

202

G_GFHZB04

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 287BA𨞺.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

203

G_GFHZB04

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 287CA𨟊.

204

G_IDC623

This character have 
been used for Place 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China。

209

G_GFHZB04

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 91DA
釚.

210

G_GFHZB04

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 91F2
釲.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

211

G_GFHZB04

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 9216
鈖.

212

G_GFHZB04

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 9217
鈗.

213

G_GFHZB04

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 928F
銏.

214

G_GFHZB04

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 925D
鉝.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

215

G_GFHZB05

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 927D
鉽.

216

G_GFHZB05

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 9288
銈.

217

G_GFHZB05

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 9277
鉷.

218

G_GFHZB05

This character is the 
name of an new 
chemical element ,it 
is the simplified form 
of 943D鐽.

2008年9月2日 共 20 页，第 14 页



NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

219

G_GFHZB05

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 4924䤤.

220

G_GFHZB05

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 9282
銂.

221

G_GFHZB05

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 289F0𨧰.

222

G_GFHZB05

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 28A70𨩰.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

223

G_GFHZB05

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 4944䥄.

224

G_GFHZB05

This character have 
been used for Place 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 9388
鎈.

225

G_GFHZB06

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 9449
鑉.

226

G_GFHZB06

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 959D
閝.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

230

G_GFHZB06

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 97DA
韚.

231

G_GFHZB06

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 980D
頍.

232

G_GFHZB06

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 295B0𩖰.

233

G_GFHZB06

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 4AFE䫾.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

235

G_GFHZB06

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 4B84
䮄.

236

G_GFHZB06

This character have 
been used for Place 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 9A3C
騼.

237

G_GFHZB06

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 299A0𩦠.

240

G_GFHZB06

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 29D66𩵦.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

241

G_GFHZB07

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 9B7D
魽.

242

G_GFHZB07

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public 
Security of China,it 
is the simplified form 
of 4C78䱸.

243

G_GFHZB07

This character is the 
fish name,it is the 
simplified form of 9C46
鱆.

247

G_GFHZB07

This character have 
been used for Surname 
in the ID system of 
the Ministry of Public
 Security of China,it 
is the simplified form
 of 29FC5𩿅.
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NUM

G_SOURCE CHINA_NOTE

253

G_GFHZB07

This character have 
been used for Given 
Name in the ID system 
of the Ministry of 
Public Security of 
China,it is the 
simplified form of 9F6F
齯.
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